
Dear Friends,

Just wanted to take a moment to give you a quick update regarding our dear friend and co-laborer, 
Kelly Choma.

Kelly is facing critical eye surgery tomorrow (Tuesday). His condition is extremely severe—so much 
so that his renowned eye surgeon canceled a planned trip to make sure the surgery could be done 
immediately and by his own hand. The glaucoma pressure in Kelly’s eyes is dangerously high, and 
without these surgeries, he is at serious risk of total vision loss.

Tomorrow’s procedure is the first of two surgeries. The second will take place in the next couple of 
weeks. While this won’t restore his sight due to permanent, irreversible damage, the replacement of 
the lens may help alleviate some of the worsening issues and prevent further loss.

Kelly will be off work during recovery and is facing several thousand dollars in out-of-pocket 
expenses, which are not covered by insurance.

We’re so grateful for those who have already given or reached out with offers to help. If the Lord leads you to be 
part of this need, here are two ways you can contribute:

•	 By Paypal: Send it to Galatians61.com@gmail.com

•	 Online: Visit Galatians61.com and let us know your gift is designated for Kelly’s medical expenses

If you need other options for giving contact us at Galatians61.com for assistance. More than anything, please 
keep Kelly in your prayers—for healing, provision, and encouragement through this time.

Thank you for being part of this ministry family.

David and Brenda
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